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November 30, 2018 
 
To:       Council Members 
 

From:  Mayor Don Keil 
 

Re: Board and/or Committee Appointments 

 

The following board and/or committee appointments are up for your consideration of 

reappointment or appointment.  This item will be submitted to City Council for consideration and 

approval at the December 4, 2018 meeting. Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 

Fire Department Volunteer Pension Board 

 

Dale Skinner, Seguin Fire Chief, who currently serves as the Secretary for the board, would like 

to continue to serve on this Board. It is a three year term. 

 

Seguin Housing Authority 

 

There are four members whose terms expire 12-31-2018, however each would like to continue to 

serve.  Therefore I recommend the reappointment of: 

 

Adelina Castillo Duran  1-1-2019 to 12-31-2020 

Johnny San Miguel   1-1-2019 to 12-31-2020 

Betty Ann Matthies   1-1-2019 to 12-31-2020 

Norma Diaz (Resident)  1-1-2019 to 12-31-2020 

 

Utility Committee 

 

Former Council Members Medrano & Lievens sat on this committee to review utility issues such 

as rates.  At this time I am recommending Council Members Ernest Leal and Mark Herbold. 

 

Zoning Board of Adjustments 

 

There is currently two Alternate positions that are vacant on this board.  I am recommending the 

appointment of William “Bill” Odom to serve a two-year term of 1-1-2019 to 12-31-2020. 

 


